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Katelyn Jelden is a Graduate Research Assistant for the University of Nebraska Medical Center's 
Nebraska Biocontainment Unit and works with Dr. Gibbs and Dr. Lowe to develop content and 
materials for BIDTI courses. Ms. Jelden has published three peer-reviewed articles on topics such as 
environmental infection control considerations in transporting a patient with Ebola virus disease and 
environmental decontamination in patient discharge after Ebola care. She has facilitated patient 
activation procedures, assisted with coordination of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s 
training courses for Ebola treatment facilities, prepared ambulances for patient transport, and 
conducted quality and safety assurance for ambulance environmental decontamination. 
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